
 

Unifor Local 114 wants to thank all our members who work in the Kamloops and connecting areas in the 
province who have been working day in and day out throughout this Pandemic. You not only provide a 
valuable service to our communities, but you also had to deal with the discovery of the Kamloops Mass 
Grave’s of Indigenous Children and deal with the Wildfires in B.C. as one of the major resource hubs for 
firefighters and evacuees. Thank you so much for your tireless efforts going to work everyday and your 
volunteerism and your professionalism in your duties.  We are all inspired and so proud of you.  Thank 
you does not say enough ……………….Unifor Local 114 Members, Executive and Staff 

 

 

 

 


